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This Month’s Highlights 

 The Central Nine Adult Education Division is pleased to announce that beginning 
Monday, April 9th; we will begin offering GED/COMPASS Fast Track classes Monday- 
Thursday for current and new ABE students. These fast track classes will provide 
attending students with intensive instruction that will prepare them for the GED and/or 
COMPASS Assessments. The classes will be held at Central Nine nightly 5:30pm-
8:30pm. Mrs. Connie Dirks (English) and Mrs. Marsha Souder (Math) will co-teach the 
Fast Track classes. The Adult Education Division will conduct its first round of 
COMPASS tests during the week of April 16 – 19, 2012.  
 
 
The Adult Basic and Continuing Education Program has already provided services for 
over 574 students since January 1, 2012. These services have generated over $98,000 
in revenue since December 2011.  Since July 1, 2011, over 1,568 adult learners have 
been provided with services related to GED Testing, GED/ESL classes, GED Practice 
Testing, Proctoring Services, NCCT Testing, and Adult Continuing Education on-campus 
and online courses. These services have generated over $182,000 in revenue to date. 
 
 
Central Nine’s Adult Basic Education Program has provided adult basic education 
services to over 700 adult learners during the 2011-12 school year. Our GED students 
will now be able to participate in Central Nine’s new online GED preparation class that is 
scheduled to begin in April. The students will complete the majority of their assignments 
online and will need to come to campus only when they need to take a post-test or an 
official GED practice test. Mr. Starks will serve as the teacher for the online GED 
preparation class.   
 


